Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes
Sept. 16, 2010
1:00 – 2:00 p.m.
MCML 125, Conference Room 

Present: Kathy Schwandt, Pat Collins, Cherie Jaques, and Linda Uhlenkott, chair
The committee briefly reviewed the draft of the General Education Program Review from Spring 2010.
The committee decided to bring some of the recommendations from the review to Faculty Senate as an action item. Chair Uhlenkott will incorporate several changes in wording recommended by last year’s committee into the General Education objectives. Those changes are as follows:

· Include “information literacy” into the Technological Understanding objective.

· Change the name of “Personal Wellness” to “Personal Growth and Responsibility.”

· Include the words “creative” or “holistic” thinking in the Critical Thinking objective. 

The committee was asked by Faculty Senate Chair Sarah Negrete to serve as an ad hoc committee for general education. As its first task, the committee will work on simplifying text that appears on general education syllabi. The committee agreed to seek help from various faculty members as they revised the text.

The committee agreed to hold monthly meetings on the third Thursday of every month from 1:00 2:00 p.m

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Uhlenkott, chair

